
Dear All 

 

This month’s sessional GPs e-newsletter was sent out yesterday and is available here<http://bma-

mail.org.uk/t/JVX-3O7BF-1BJCJOU46E/cr.aspx>. 

 

The Chair’s 

message<https://communities.bma.org.uk/the_practice/b/weblog/archive/2015/09/17/occupation

al-health-and-death-in-service-

update?utm_source=The%20British%20Medical%20Association&utm_medium=email&utm_campai

gn=6168075_NEW16A1%20SESSIONALS%20ENEWSLETTER%20170915&utm_content=Vicky%20Butt

on&dm_t=0,0,0,0,0> focusses on the national occupational health service for GPs suffering from 

stress and burnout and a further update on what we are doing to change the unfair rules on death in 

service benefits for locum GPs. Included in the blogs this month is one from sessional GPs 

subcommittee member Mary Anne Burrow on doing out-of-hours 

work<https://communities.bma.org.uk/the_practice/b/weblog/archive/2015/09/09/why-i-love-out-

of-hours-

work?utm_source=The%20British%20Medical%20Association&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign

=6168075_NEW16A1%20SESSIONALS%20ENEWSLETTER%20170915&utm_content=OOH%20Button

&dm_t=0,0,0,0,0>. 

 

The e-newsletter has been sent out to all the sessional GPs on the BMA's membership database, but 

to ensure that it gets to as many sessional GPs as possible we would encourage you to distribute the 

link as widely as you can. Using the new format it is also possible to easily highlight different sections 

of the newsletter via social media if you use Twitter, etc. 

 

Thanks 
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